
       

  

November 
2014
 Come meet with us the 

Golden Corral!
255 Cypress Edge Drive!

Palm Coast!
Dinner @ 6 PM!

Gathering @ 7 PM

Chapter Directors:  Danny and Kathy McIlrath 
386-672-7551- - fl1-k@live.com  

MATANZAS     WINGS

       Gold Wing Road Rider Association 

Happy Thanksgiving, ride safely!

Ride for Fun!  Ride Safely!  Ride with Knowledge!
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For more information check 
out these websites:!

Gold Wing Riders 
Association!

www.grwwa.org 
Region “A” 

www.gwrra-regiona.org 
Florida District 
www.fla.gwrra-

regiona.org 
FL1-K  

www.fl1-k.org

Director of GWRRA!
Ray & Sandi Garris!
director@gwrra.org!

National Deputy Director, East!
Bob and Nan Sharder!
Region “A” Director’s!

Jim & Sue Jackson!
     jack297@bellsouth.net	



Florida District Directors!
Bill & Gina Berry!

863-860-4484!
Florida District Educator’s!

Rick & Pam Northrop!
813-714-1669!

Our Florida Assistant District Director’s!
Ed & Jeanette Carr!

386-846-0146!
gwroadrider@hotmail.com!

Contact Information 

GWRRA Team & FL1-K’s Fun Team

Palm Coast/St. Augustine  Fun Team Staff  Members: 

Chapter Rider Educator: Bob Finney & Bonnie Holder: 904-540-0652   
finneyb1@mac.com  

Webmaster: Kathy McIlrath 

Treasure: Kathy Organ 386-986-3072 

Ride Coordinator: John Organ 

Chapter Store: Jim & Juanita Butler: 386-446-5752   jbutler84@cfl.rr.com 

Membership enhancement Coordinator: Jeanette Carr: 386-846-1678 
gwroadrider@hotmail.com 

Visitation coordinator: Ed Carr 

Sunshine Lady: Mare Carstens 904-471-5977  marilynnjean@aol.com  

Newsletter Editors: Michael & Annette Thompson 615-633-6732   

   flscubagal2005@yahoo.com    or   mottly@hotmail.com

Friends Ride for Fun! Friends Ride Safely!Ride with Knowledge!

http://www.grwwa.org
http://www.gwrra-regiona.org
http://www.fla.gwrra-regiona.org
mailto:finneyb1@mac.com
mailto:jbutler84@cfl.rr.com
mailto:gwroadrider@hotmail.com
mailto:marilynnjean@aol.com
mailto:flscubagal2005@yahoo.com
mailto:mottly@hotmail.com
mailto:director@gwrra.org
mailto:jack297@bellsouth.net
mailto:gwroadrider@hotmail.com
mailto:finneyb1@mac.com
mailto:jbutler84@cfl.rr.com
mailto:gwroadrider@hotmail.com
mailto:marilynnjean@aol.com
mailto:flscubagal2005@yahoo.com
mailto:mottly@hotmail.com
mailto:director@gwrra.org
mailto:jack297@bellsouth.net
mailto:gwroadrider@hotmail.com
http://www.grwwa.org
http://www.gwrra-regiona.org
http://www.fla.gwrra-regiona.org


       

10” Patch Mike Duffy

Door Prize Donor Annette Thompson

Golden Corral Tickets Betty Currie

50/50 Kathy McIlrath

Door Prize Sweet Harold

Door Prize Kathy McIlrath

Door Prize Dan Randall

Door Prize Raymond Miller

Door Prize Bob Finney

Door Prize Sweet Harold

Door Prize Ed Carr

Door Prize Juanita Butler

Door Prize Chuck McDermott

Door Prize JJ Hammond

Door Prize Gordon Currie

  

FL1-K Fun Team Members

Gold Wing Road Riders Associations 

October Team Meeting 

KFriends Ride for Fun! Friends Ride Safely!Ride with Knowledge!
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Marc and Renna 

Oakley         

 11/14

FL1-K Goodie Store!
Chapter shirts, ball caps, 
ladies caps, chapter bike 
flags, assorted pins, 
patches, rockers, and other 
items are available.  !

See our web site:  
www.FL1-K.org  !

           Gold Wing Road Riders Associations (GWRRA)

Doug Gray                   11/5 

Maureen Tuccelli       11/8 

Mike Tuccelli       11/9 

Betty Currie               11/14 

Ruth Sober          11/20 

Michael Thompson  11/26 

Art Hay                       11/27

K

For Sale

GWRRA Rider’s Ride for Fun!  Ride Safely!  Ride with Knowledge!

Aluma 5 X 11 Trike Trailer.  520 lb/
2990gvwr, 3000# rubber torsion axile with 
electric braking system, ST205/75R14 
Westlake radial tires, Phantom Aluminum 
Wheels, Aluminum Fenders, Extr4uded 
aluminum floor, 4 SS recessed tie rings, 
Aluminum ramp with storage, 24” 
aluminum salt shield/rock guard, front 
triangle storage box with lid.  Two years old 
and never used. Please email for pictures. 

Paid $3,200.00 asking $1,500.00  

Stan Solomon 386-265-1000   

Ormond Beach, Florida 

sjslaw@bellsouth.net

http://www.FL1-K.org
mailto:sjslaw@bellsouth.net
http://www.FL1-K.org
mailto:sjslaw@bellsouth.net
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Chapter Directors: Danny and Kathy McIlrath


Hello, 

 The Chapter did a different style of activity on Saturday, October 11th as per a 
suggestion from Ed and Jeanette Carr.  We had tried to go last year but they were 
all booked when we called for reservations.  So this year we tried calling earlier and 
seven couples from our chapter went down to New Smyrna 
Beach to the Dolphin View River Cruise.  We arrived by 5:30pm 
where we ate dinner while overlooking the river. The food was 
remarkably good and when we all finished eating we then 
boarded the boat to start our cruise.  We headed south for a 
while and watched the dolphin swim along with us.  We then 
turned around and headed back north and went out in the inlet.  
The lighthouse was beautiful along with the sunset.  We saw 
manatees swimming and playing in the water while dolphins joined us a couple more 
times.  Jeanette took lots of photos which you can see on our website.  It was a 
really nice evening where everyone seems to enjoy themselves.  There was a lot of 
socializing and nice times just sitting peacefully watching the 
beautiful scenery float by.   

The sunset was just amazing. 

!
Danny & Kathy McIlrath 
Chapter 

K
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Russ Manning  
       Agency Owner  
      Chairman’s Conference  
     Manning and Associates  
    Allstate Insurance Company  
    1385 W. Granada Blvd., # 2  
    Ormond Beach, FL 32174  
       Phone: 386-677-4773  
       Fax: 386-677-4779  
    Email: a046517@allstate.com  
  Website: www.allstateagencies.com/RussManning/Welcome  

24-Hour  
Customer Service 

 2014 2014 2014 2014 2014  
November 8    FL2-L 20th Anniversary Party     Lakeland 
November 15  FL1-K2 Tin Butt Ride      St. Petersburg

                      Looking Ahead to 2015 
January 1                   First Ride of the Year Shrimp R Us           Walaka	


January 10-11            Florida Chapter Conference                       Kissimmee	


January 17                 FL2-L Chapter Rally                                  Lakeland	


January 31                 Multi-Chapter Lunch                                 Micco	


February 7                 FL1-G Chapter Rally                                 Deltona	


February 21               FL2-G Chili Cook-off                                Fort Myers	


March 19-21             Florida District Convention/Rally              Kissimmee	


April 4                  FL1-K Rally-Party                            St. Augustine     
April 11                    FL1-B  Annual Road Rally                          Seffner	


May 14-16                Alabama District Convention/Rally            Eufaula, AL	


June 18-20                Georgia District Convention/Rally              Dillard, GA	


July 16-18                 South Carolina District Convention/Rally  Anderson, SC	


September 3-6           Wing Ding                                                   Huntsville, AL	


October 16-18           Mississippi District Convention                 Gulfport	


October 29-31           Regional A Convention/Rally                     Eufaula, AL

K

Gold Wing Road Riders Associations (GWRRA)

On October 27th some of the 
members met at the beach.  We 
enjoyed ice cream and more at 
Sally’s. 

There were five couples that 
enjoyed sharing the wonderful 
flavors, laughter, and stories.  
A great time is had by all. 

Joe P, Juanita & Jim B, Kathy 
& John O, Annette & Michael 
T, Betty & Gordon C, and Barb 
& John Pons

mailto:a046517@allstate.com
http://www.allstateagencies.com/RussManning/Welcome
mailto:a046517@allstate.com
http://www.allstateagencies.com/RussManning/Welcome
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FL-1K 

Levels Status

The following members of FL-1K are current in the levels program.  If you are a participant in the levels 

program, but are not current then please see Bob Finney, Chapter Educator, phone 904-549=0-0652 or 
finnneyb1@mac.com
!

Level 4 
Ed Carr


Jeanette Carr

Danny McIlrath

Robert Finney

John Organ

Kathy Organ
!

Level 3

Annette Thompson


Dan Randall

Barbara Randall


Randy Paul
!
Level 2 

Bonnie Holder
!
Level 1 

Chris Carrigan

Shannon Carrigan


Royal Dear

Mark Lasoff

Pat Orsini


Tony Orsini

Michael Tuccelli


Michael Thompson

Gordon Campbell


Rider Education Levels Program !!!!!!
The GWRRA Rider Education Program (REP) is intended to make the motorcycle environment safer by reducing injuries 
and fatalities and increasing motorcyclist skills and awareness. The REP does not propose to have all the answers. Several 
benefits of GWRRA Rider Education Program are: 	


Increased rider knowledge, Increased rider safety skills,  Prevention of accidents, Reduced injuries, Reduced fatalities, 
Improved general public image of motorcyclists, Enhanced enjoyment of motorcycle riding.	

!
If interested in learning more about the Level’s program contact your Chapter Educator,


	 	 	 	 	  Bob Finney

Let’s 
get on the road 
to leveling up.  
Show off your 
skills.

mailto:finnneyb1@mac.com
mailto:finnneyb1@mac.com


      

Friends Ride for Fun! Friends Ride Safely!                     Ride with Knowledge!

Motorcycle Helmets	


                          The National Highway Traffic Safety Administration has noted that DOT-compliant helmet use                            	



                        by riders is on the increase, even in states without universal helmet laws. And you probably 
already   	



                        know that full-face DOT-approved motorcycle helmets are the single most important component	


                 of  protective gear for saving your life in a crash. Short of a crash, though, how do you know that    	



           your helmet will be up to the task? Proper helmet care and timely replacement are key factors for 
ensuring that your helmet will be there for you, if and when it’s needed.	



Helmet Care 
Follow the helmet manufacturer’s care instructions, which often cover the following:	



•	

 Cleaning Outside: Use soap, water, and a soft rag, not Windex or other types of corrosive cleaners.	

     

•	

 Cleaning Inside: Use a wet rag with a little soap applied to it; a non-scented dryer sheet can be used to      
remove odors.	



•	

 Storing: During rides or afterwards, keep helmets in safe locations, where they are not likely to get      
dropped, kicked, scratched, or otherwise damaged; avoid storage near gasoline, cleaning fluids, exhaust 
fumes, or excessive heat. Never hang a helmet from a bike appendage, like a mirror or turn signal, 
where the inner liner is depressed and can become distorted.	



•	

 Decorating/Modifying: Before painting, affixing a decal, or pin striping a helmet, check the      
manufacturer’s instructions.	



•	

 Replacing Defective Parts: If a part on the helmet becomes defective, replace it only with the      
appropriate part from the helmet manufacturer.	



•	

 Cleaning Air Ducts: Be careful not to damage passageways when removing debris from them; do not      
use a sharp object for cleaning.	



Helmet Inspection  
Periodically, do a visual inspection of the helmet’s main components:	



•	

 Outside Shell: Look for any cracks, scratches, or dings, which indicate that the helmet has sustained      
some type of impact. Discoloration or deformities may indicate exposure to harmful chemicals, too 
much heat, or aging. Make sure all air duct passages are clear of debris.	



•	

 Inside Shell: Remove the inside padding and inspect the Styrofoam liner for any signs of cracks,      
indentions, or compressed foam.	



•	

 Fitting Pads: Inspect for any signs of fraying, damage, or wear and tear; the helmet should retain its      
snug, but comfortable fit.	



•	

 Buckle and Strap: Remove any salt accumulation left from perspiration and look for signs of wear,      
such as failing stitching; make sure the buckle is not damaged.	



•	

 Mechanical Parts: Make sure that all vents and visor mechanicals work properly and that flip-up      
helmets still lock securely in the down position.	



Replace any damaged or worn parts. If you are unsure about your helmet’s viability, manufacturers often will 
inspect your helmet upon request.	


Helmet Replacement  
Motorcycle helmets are only good for one impact, whether it’s a drop or a crash. Notwithstanding any damaged 
components, most helmet manufacturers recommend replacing their lids every three to five years. High quality 
motorcycle helmets may be expensive, but what they protect is irreplaceable. So take care of your helmet, 
inspect it regularly, and don’t hesitate to replace it when necessary.	


Source: www.roadrunner.travel  11 July 2014	



http://www.roadrunner.travel
http://www.roadrunner.travel


      
Membership Enhancement Coordinator 


Jeanette Carr

	
  gwcorider_366@hotmail.com	
  

M.E.C.	
  	
  	
  

Some	
  GWRRA	
  member	
  benefits.	
  	
  	
  Check	
  web	
  page	
  or	
  Wing	
  World:	
  

(1)	
  	
  	
  T–Mobile	
  –	
  BeEer	
  Value!	
  Simple	
  Choice!	
  	
  

GWRRA	
  has	
  partnered	
  with	
  T-­‐Mobile	
  to	
  offer	
  our	
  members	
  the	
  best	
  value	
  in	
  wireless	
  plus	
  a	
  bonus.	
  You’ll	
  also	
  
get	
  UNLIMITED,	
  Talk,	
  Text,	
  &	
  Web,	
  with	
  no	
  annual	
  contract	
  and	
  no	
  overages.	
  

Benefits	
  of	
  the	
  T–Mobile	
  Program:	
  	
  

$25	
  Reward	
  Card	
  with	
  purchase	
  of	
  a	
  device	
  when	
  you	
  ac]vate	
  a	
  new	
  line	
  of	
  service,	
  upgrade	
  your	
  device,	
  or	
  
add	
  a	
  line	
  to	
  your	
  account	
  

NO	
  Annual	
  Contract	
  and	
  NO	
  Ac]va]on	
  Fees	
  

Small	
  down	
  payment	
  on	
  the	
  latest	
  4G	
  devices	
  including	
  the	
  iPhone	
  or	
  bring	
  your	
  own	
  phone	
  

FREE	
  standard	
  shipping	
  

Risk-­‐free,	
  30-­‐day	
  return	
  policy	
  

A	
  wide	
  selec]on	
  of	
  the	
  latest	
  phones	
  and	
  tablets	
  

Phone	
  upgrades	
  whenever	
  you	
  want	
  with	
  JUMP!	
  

Early	
  Termina]on	
  Fee	
  Reimbursement	
  to	
  free	
  you	
  from	
  your	
  current	
  service	
  contracts	
  

T-­‐Mobile®	
  will	
  cover	
  your	
  family’s	
  ETF’s—	
  for	
  up	
  to	
  5	
  lines—up	
  to	
  $350	
  per	
  line!	
  —when	
  you	
  trade	
  in	
  your	
  
device	
  and	
  port	
  your	
  wireless	
  number.	
  You	
  will	
  also	
  receive	
  up	
  to	
  an	
  addi]onal	
  $300	
  when	
  you	
  trade	
  in	
  your	
  
current	
  device.	
  

Here's	
  how	
  to	
  switch	
  or	
  learn	
  more:	
  	
  	
  Call	
  866.464.8662	
  op]on	
  1	
  with	
  promo]on	
  code	
  15840TMOFAV	
  and	
  
ask	
  for	
  the	
  PerksCard	
  discount	
  

Visit	
  our	
  dedicated	
  Advantage	
  Program	
  Website	
  at	
  Click	
  here	
  to	
  Learn	
  about	
  T–Mobile	
  Specials	
  and	
  order	
  
online!	
  or	
  call	
  1–866–464–8662	
  op]on	
  1	
  for	
  details.	
  

*Offers	
  not	
  available	
  in	
  stores.	
  

	
  (	
  2	
  )	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  OfficeMax	
  Discounts	
  –	
  You	
  as	
  a	
  Member	
  can	
  now	
  receive	
  great	
  discounts	
  with	
  your	
  Retail	
  Connect	
  
sm	
  	
  Card.	
  Whether	
  you	
  are	
  purchasing	
  for	
  your	
  Chapter	
  or	
  for	
  your	
  family,	
  this	
  card	
  will	
  
provide	
  you	
  access	
  on	
  office	
  supplies	
  and	
  prin]ng	
  services	
  from	
  OfficeMax	
  ImPress™	
  at	
  nearly	
  
900	
  OfficeMax	
  retail	
  loca]ons.	
  Visit	
  www.officemax.com	
  and	
  use	
  the	
  store	
  finder.	
   KFriends Ride for Fun! Friends Ride Safely!Ride with Knowledge!

mailto:gwcorider_366@hotmail.com
mailto:gwcorider_366@hotmail.com
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Friends Ride for Fun! Friends Ride Safely!Ride with Knowledge!

Barbara Randall is 
collecting plastic 
lids for war dogs.  
Please bring any 
and all plastic 
lids to her to the 
monthly gathering. WANTED! BOX TOPS 

AND CAN TABS! 
School is going strong and 
we are back to collecting 
Box Tops for Education 
Campbell labels and can 

tab.   
I will collect them at each 

monthly meeting.   
All proceeds go to Bunnell 

Elementary and Ronald 
McDonald House.   

Thank you for your 
continued support, 

Annette K
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Friends Ride for Fun! Friends Ride Safely!Ride with Knowledge!

Friends Ride for Fun! Friends Ride Safely!Ride with Knowledge!

For more than 14 years, The Trike Shop of Daytona Beach has been feeding the 
obsessions of trike-minded individuals across the country. Featuring Roadsmith 
conversions, exclusively, including the all new ground breaking HTS1800, The 
Trike Shop is the ultimate destination to fulfill all of your 3-wheeled dreams and 
aspirations. Stop by our showroom at 410 N. Beach Street and let us help you 
choose the source of your next obsession. Ride with the expert. 

introducing your next obsession

410 N. Beach St Daytona Beach, FL

Roadsmith Exclusive Dealer

888.396.8139 trikeshopofdaytona.com

            SHRIMP R US RESTAURANT & TIKI BAR 
                                     
       
765 3RD AVENUE (COUNTY ROAD 309) 
                 WELAKA, FLORIDA 32139  
                         (386) 467-7111

K



      Assistant District Directors

Ed & Jeanette Carr


gwroadrider@hotmail.com

      (FL1-F2, FL1-J, FL1-K, FL1-V,FL1-X,FL1-Y)

R  I  D  I  N  G !  !  ! 

 1st MOTORCYCLE TRIP SINCE EARLY MAY 

 A change in visitor plans allowed us to leave early for our TX/MO/AR trip and attend 
the MS District Convention.  Florida chapters represented there were: FL1-D Pensacola, 
FL1-L Panama City, FL1-A2 Talahassee, FL1-Y Gainesville, FL1-H2 Orlando, FL1-E2 Walton 
Beach.  If you have never been, plan to attend next October then head on over to AL for the 
Region A Convention. 

 With the event located in Gulfport and our motel located in Billoxi- we enjoyed the 8+ 
miles of beach at least twice a day.  Jim & Margie Hodge gave us the history of the beach 
roadway telling how MS planned ahead in the late 1800’s to make their shore line beautiful.  
In all, there are 26 miles of man-made white sand beaches to separate the blue gulf waters 
from the winding roadway, homes, oak trees, restaurants and casinos.  BREATH TAKING!!! 

 Katrina took out the old historic homes along the north side of the roadway but lots 
are cleaned; beach improvements have been made, while houses, restaurants, and gift shops 
on stilts are beginning to fill the spaces.   

 Our leader, Bill Berry, introduced a more serious side of himself at the MS 
Convention.  When not busy, he could be found in a soft chair reading, As a WWII history 
enthusiast, he spends his “extra” time reading.  Also, we learned he can sing!!  Bill and 
Dolly Dodd accompanied Joyce Rist in singing Amazing Grace during the talent show.  
Later to honor the retirement of Bobby and Lori Bryant-MS DD, Bill sang “Big Bad 
John” with the name Bobbie sometimes instead of John.  WE ARE PROUD OF YOU, 
BILL!!!!! 

 We are pleased to hear from FL1-V CD, David Howell that his wife Lee is home 
from hospital and recovering from heart surgery.  She has one more hospital stay for 
another stent to be placed.  Please remember them in your prayers during this recovery 
time. 

 More good news is that FL1-F2 CD, Beverly McCarthy is up and around as she 
continues to recover from her accident.  We hope to see you at GWRRA events in 2014. 

Ed & Jeanette Carr

mailto:gwroadrider@hotmail.com
mailto:gwroadrider@hotmail.com
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               Region “A” Regional Directors:!

               Jim & Sue Jackson!
jack297@bellsouth.net !

!
                                         
!
Hello Southeast Region ‘A’ Friends.  
     This week we are riding the  “sugar-white-sandy-beaches” of the Florida Panhandle in the 
Destin Fort Walton area which is one of my favorite beach areas. The weather is just bodacious 
with nothing but cool temps, blue sky and sunshine. Mama-Nature had been good to us motor-
sickle riders for the past 2-weeks of riding. I mean how good can it get. Last week was spent at 
the Mississippi District Rally on the Mississippi Gulf Coast and this week riding the Florida 
Panhandle. Yep, it’s rough but somebody has to do it and I volunteer. 
     Speaking of the Mississippi District Rally, District Directors Bobby and Lori Bryant and 
their MS Staff really put on the dawg over there in Mississippi and presented a super District 
RallyVention. This venue location is excellent and located right on the beach. Restaurants 
close by and more fun going on at the RallyVention than one could stand. This was Bobby and 
Lori’s last presentation of the Mississippi District RallyVention as they completed their tenure 
as MS District Directors and rode off into the sunset. Actually, they are taking a well deserved 
rest and I expect you will continue to see them at different activities in Mississippi and all 
around the Region. A tip of the helmet to Bobby and Lori as well as their MS Staff for a job 
well done over the past four years. They will be missed I’m sure. 
      May I introduce the new Mississippi District Directors Harry and Diane Schafer. You’ve 
probably heard their name or know them since they have been the Mississippi District Couple 
of the Year during 2014. What a dynamic couple and they have jumped in with both feet. A 
complete District Staff has been selected and they’ve grabbed the responsibilities and duties of 
the Mississippi District and are off and running. Yep, they are eager beavers and the District of 
Mississippi will not miss a beat with these “high steppers.” When you have the opportunity 
check out the Mississippi website and see the complete MS Staff and the very fine leaders of 
Mississippi. And watch for the first MS Newsletter from Harry/Diane and the MS Staff I’m 
sure it will be impressive with new ideas and information for the Mississippi Member. The 
complete Southeast Region’A’ Staff welcomes the new Mississippi Officers and Staff 
Members and I ask that all Mississippi Members please give your full support to Harry and 
Diane and their very fine Mississippi Staff.  
Congratulations to each new MS District Staff Member. 
  More information from our Regional District Directors on the website below 
           www.gwrra-regional.org  

http://www.gwrra-regional.org
mailto:jack297@bellsouth.net
http://www.gwrra-regional.org
mailto:jack297@bellsouth.net
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Senior District Directors: Bill & Gina Berry!

                            bgberry93@tampabay.rr.com

 We just completed the final Rally/Vention in Region A for 2014.  The Mississippi Rally was great and 
we wish Bobby and Lori the best as they move on in their adventures.  Welcome to Harry and Diane and 
their staff!! We know the FUN in Mississippi will continue under their leadership.  Oh, by the way, I was 
fortunate enough to win one of the Couple of the Year Baskets!  Yes, it was worth over $400.00 with $200.00 
being cash!  Yippee!!!  You can say that I really had FUN at their rally! 

 The influx of our Northern friends is in full swing and we look forward to seeing many of them at the 
upcoming events!  Welcome back to Florida where Rule #1 is in FULL swing….Having FUN! 

 We will be attending the Region A Officers meeting early December.  This is the event where we all get 
all the updates and changes coming in 2015.  This then translates into our holding the District Chapter 
Conference on January 10-11, 2015.  CD’s, please plan to attend this conference with as many of your folks as 
possible.  This is an approved GWRRA Chapter expense if funds are available.  We plan to provide you with 
the necessary “business” side of our association, as well as, as much FUN as we can!  This event will be held at 
the Park Inn by Radisson in Kissimmee.  Call the hotel directly for reservation: 407-997-2152. Code is 0115 
GoldWR or Gold Wing January Event.  The conference format is going to be different this year with the main 
theme of “Getting back to Basics” at the Chapter level. We feel you will not be disappointed in attending.  
Remember you can bring folks who might be interested in becoming an Officer with your Chapter.  They will 
get a good feel for what it takes to run a FUN and successful chapter!  For those who want to bowl and for 
those who just want to watch the FUN, we have located a bowling alley not far from the hotel.  So plan on 
enjoying a FUN night out Saturday evening!  

 With the onset of winter, the rally season is over and before we know it, our March 2015 Rally/Vention will be on 
top of us.  We are offering you the chance to win a flat screen TV  when you book at least 2 nights at the host hotel, (Park 
Inn by Radisson). 

 Also, if you preregister for the Rally/Vention on or before January 15, 2015, you will be entered in a drawing for 
$100.00 cash.  We will be drawing 3 winners for the Gold Wing Raffle- 1st drawing for a New Gold Wing or $10,000.00 
cash.  2nd drawing for $1,00.00 cash and 3rd drawing for $500.00 cash. There will be many other giveaways at closing!  
Who wants to win????? 

 In, Closing, we are honored to be your Florida District Directors and we are thankful for all we have and for the 
friends in this association!  Enjoy the coming holidays and safe as yo ride!  If you have any comments or questions, 
always feel free to contact us.  We look forward to seeing many of you out and about in the next couple of months! 

 Bill and Gina Berry

mailto:bgberry93@tampabay.rr.com
mailto:bgberry93@tampabay.rr.com


      



      



       

GWRRA FL1-K 
Palm Coast/St. Augustine 

RALLY-PARTY 
APRIL 4, 2015 

 
 

 $12 per person  
Serving Lunch  

 
 

Proudly Supported By:  

First Coast Powersports 
St. Augustine 

The Powersports Leader 

Location of Rally 

1860 N. Ponce De Leon Blvd., St. Augustine, FL  

Grand 
Prizes, 
50/25/25 
Drawings 
 

Games, Live Band, 

Chapter Challenge  
 



      

!
!
!

!
!
!

Ride Meeting Location!
Location A-Dairy Queen: US 1 & I-95 (Exit 273)!

Location B-Sunoco Station, Bunnell: SR 100W & US 1!
Location C-Marathon Station: I-95 & US 1 (Exit 298)!

PLP-Flagler Square, Highway 100, Flagler Beach!

November 2014 

Nov. 2nd: Picnic Ride, Meet @ location B, KSU @ 10:30 bring a lunch 

Nov.3rd: Team Meeting: Eat @ 6PM, Meet @ 7PM Houligan’s Destination 
Daytona, Ormond Beach 

Nov. 5th: Kick Tire: Wendy’s Highway 100, Bunnell Meet @ 6PM 

Nov. 8th: FL2-B day in Lakeland, location A, KSU 11:30 lunch enroute 

Nov. 10th: FL1-K Gathering: Eat @ 6PM, Meet @ 7PM, Golden Corral 225 
Cypress Edge Drive, Palm Coast 

Nov. 14th: Dessert Social, 532 Bayberry Lakes BLVD. Daytona Beach, 7PM 
Bring a dessert. 

Nov. 16th: Picnic Ride, location B, KSU 10:30 bring a lunch 

Nov. 29th: Ride to Mill Creek Horse Farm: Admission 2 carrots location B, 
KSU 9:30 AM 

Nov. 30th:Ride to Mussle Whites, Rt 17 Palatka, location B, KSU 12:30PM 

Dec.1st: Team Meeting: Eat @ 6PM, Meet @ 7PM Houligan’s Destination 
Daytona, Ormond Beach

K
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District Newsletter Award Judges:!
Bill and Cheryl Smith!

2215 W. Pineridge Court!
Delray Beach, FL!

33444

Annette Thompson!
1801 North Central Avenue!

Flagler Beach, FL !
32136

Friends Ride for Fun! Friends Ride Safely!Ride with Knowledge!


